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14th September 2018                  

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

This school year we are launching our own Facebook page.  

This is an ideal way for you to keep up to date with your children’s learning, find out about events and visits 

and continue learning at home based on what they have been learning that day.  

In order to post pictures of your child in school we need your permission. Many schools throughout 

Somerset now use this method of communication and it has proven very popular – really improving links 

between home and school. We would appreciate it if you would complete the permission slip at the bottom 

of this letter, which will allow us to post images of your children learning on the Facebook page.  

We will NEVER publish surnames, as we need to ensure the data of our children / families in school is 

protected at all times. People who are accepted friends of the group will be the only people who can view 

the page.  

Whilst this is an amazing tool to communicate with parents and carers, it is totally unacceptable to violate 

the terms and conditions of the fair use policy by using slander and disrespecting the school’s page. 

Should you ever wish to remove the permission for your child to have their pictures on our Facebook page 

then please speak with office staff who will arrange this.  

We will launch our Facebook page towards the end of September. How to find and access the page will be 

detailed in the school newsletter.  

Please return your permission slip as soon as possible. If we do not receive the permission slip for your 

child by Wednesday 26th September, we will assume that permission is not given.  

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Culverhouse 

Facebook Pictures Permission Slip - please return to the school office  

My child ___________________________________ in class _________   will be able to have pictures of 

their learning posted onto the Facebook group for Bishops Lydeard Church School.  

Signed: _____________________________ (parent / carer)      

Name: ______________________________ (print parent name) 

Date: ______/_________/________ 

 

 

 


